
 
 

Dear Council reps, I am writing to express my opinion regarding the application for a liquor 
store license in the Madison Plaza on Verona Rd. I would highly advise you vote it down.  

I have been a service provider in the Allied Drive neighborhood for seven years. The number 
one barrier for residents living in this neighborhood is substance abuse issues. Clearly we do 
not need to have a liquor store more accessible than what there is already. With Zimmerman 
Liquor just around the corner and beer availability at the gas stations there is no need for 
adding a liquor store, people have enough opportunity. Having a store so close that invites 
pedestrian customers from the neighborhood will only be like adding fuel to the fire. Please 
don't make the Allied community victim to problems any more than is already happening. Vote 
for health instead by denying their request for a license.  

Thank you very much  

Susan Corrado  

Susan Corrado, RN, MSN Project Coordinator Allied Wellness Cooperative 2225 Allied Dr #2 
Madison, WI 53711 (608)217-4419  
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